
HB 1871 -- DRINKING WATER

SPONSOR: Schwadron

Beginning January 1, 2025, this bill specifies that the maximum
contaminant level (MCL) of vinyl chloride in drinking water can not
exceed 1.8 part per billion (ppb). The bill also reduces the MCL
by .2 ppb each year until it reaches 1 ppb starting January 1,
2029.


